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7th December 2020  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I am writing to keep you updated regarding our term dates and arrangements for the remainder of 

this term and the beginning of the Spring Term in January. 

1. Tuesday 15th December 2020  

THE RIHTT DAY – We will be celebrating equality and diversity across the school 

Riding Trip for year 11 students 

 

2. Wednesday 16th December 2020 

We will be serving Christmas lunch for staff and students. 

 

3. Thursday 17th December 2020 

Riding Trip for Year 9 students 

 

4. Friday 18th December 2020 

We end our term for the Christmas holiday at 12.00 noon. During break on that day students 

will be served with a hot brunch. 

We return to school after the Christmas break on Monday 4th January at 8.30 am.  

COVID 19: 

Should any circumstances change over the Xmas break with regard to the national pandemic, we will 

contact you via email (please make sure we have an up to date email address for you), text messages 

and also post these updates on our website. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support throughout what has 

been another very busy and successful term at Bromley Beacon Academy, Bromley and to wish you 

all a very happy Christmas and a prosperous New Year. 

Kind regards, 

Philip Tagoe 

Mr Philip Tagoe 

Head of School. 


